
 

 

 

February 20, 2019 

To: Senator Peterson 

RE: Senate Bill 143 – Expanded Eligibility for Restricted Licenses 

Dear Senator Peterson: 

I support Senate Bill 143.  There are many individuals in our communities who 

could benefit not only themselves and their families, but our state if they are 

no longer hindered in the ability to find employment, get to that employment, 

navigate other resources and programs that will benefit themselves and the 

community and to become more contributing citizens. 

Please pass this legislation. 

Sincerely, 

Maaskelah Thomas, PhD 

Transformative Concepts Consulting Group 

Sedgwick County, KS 

 


